
This competition is all about ANFP Chapters joining 
together during Pride in Foodservice Week (PIFSW) 
February 3-7, 2025, to collectively raise funds from 
individual members of each chapter who support the 
work of the Foundation.

GIVING TODAY, IMPACTING TOMORROW

The chapter with the highest percentage of members 
participating, as well as the chapter that raises the 
most money per member will be recognized at the 
Volunteer Lunch at the Annual Conference & Expo in 
Bloomington, Minnesota, June 23-26, 2025.

For more info, visit: 
www.ANFPonline.org/chapter-competition 
or scan the QR code.

Join us for a 
Chapter Competition 
Fundraising Event!

Donations Support

NFEF Grants
Research
Education

http://www.ANFPonline.org/chapter-competition

